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Wise Thoughts
		    
 

and Bank at Home
STAY SAFE

Take advantage of our services  
online at greensboromcu.org 

rather than coming into a branch. 

Your health is important to us.

We are living in interesting times. 

COVID-19, commonly known as Coronavirus, has brought new challenges to many citizens 
and businesses in our community. Throughout this time, our commitment to serve you has 
not waivered. We have made adjustments as needed to make sure that our members and 
employees are safe while continuing to meet your needs. Because this is a rapidly changing 
situation, I recommend you stay in touch with us via our Facebook page (Facebook.com/
GMFCU) for the latest operating information.

We are lucky, however, to live in a time where access to your account is easier than ever.  Our Online Banking and 
Mobile App services are a powerful way to control your account on your time. Not only can you check your balance 
and account history, but there are numerous ways to conduct your business digitally. Here are just a few of the most 
helpful tools our Online Banking and Mobile App:

•	 Pay Anyone with P2P (Person to Person) Transfer: pay anyone with just their email address or mobile phone number!

•	 Mobile Check Deposit (Mobile App Only): Take a picture of your check and securely deposit it via the app! NOTE: 	
	 Your GMFCU account must be open for at least 6 months to use this feature.

•	 Online Loan Applications: Looking for a loan? You can start the process online at your convenience!

•	 Online Certificate Purchases: Want to purchase a certificate? Easily do so from our app or online banking!

•	� Online Account Opening: Looking to open a new membership or a new savings or checking on an existing account? 
Both can be done online!

•	� Bill Pay: Need to pay a bill but don’t want to come in for a cashier’s check? 
You can easily pay bills in both online banking and our app!

To access online banking, visit greensboromcu.org. Our Mobile App can  
be downloaded from the Apple Store or Google Play. If you have not used  
either service or if you have forgotten your password, please give us a call at 
336-373-2090 and we can help.

We are also available via phone during this time. Our staff can help you get the 
information you need. Just give us a call at 336-373-2090.

Lastly, I want to assure you that your account is safe and secure here at GMFCU.  
All electronic funds, including debit transactions, credit card transactions, 
remote deposited checks, electronic bill pay, direct deposit, and direct debits 
will process normally. Each account is insured through the National Credit Union 
Administration (NCUA) up to $250,000.  

We appreciate your patience and understanding at this time as we continue to 
serve you.

Yours in Prosperity,

Jerry Wise
 for latest operating information



HOLIDAY CLOSINGS: 
Good Friday (April 10)

Memorial Day (May 25) 

GREENE STREET – MAIN OFFICE
217 N. Greene Street

Greensboro, NC 27401
Phone: 336.373.2090

Toll-Free: 866.373.4628
Fax: 336.373.5896

Monday – Friday: 8:30 AM – 5:00 PM

SOABAR BRANCH
2200 Soabar Street

Greensboro, NC 27406
Fax: 336.335.5556

Monday – Friday: 8:30 AM – 5:00 PM

RENAISSANCE BRANCH
2511 Phillips Avenue

Greensboro, NC 27405
Fax: 336.907.7341

Monday – Friday: 9:00 AM – 5:00 PM
CLOSED: 1:30 PM – 2:30 PM

greensboromcu.org
member.services@greensboromcu.org

Federally insured by NCUA.

For after-hours and weekend 
service, visit Credit Union Service 
Center. Over 5,000 branches 
across the U.S. Cash checks, 
make withdrawals, deposits, 
account inquiries, and loan 
payments. For locations visit 
co-opcreditunions.org/locator.

Prepare for a 
rainy day with 

SAVE
TO WIN  

greensboromcu.org 336.373.2090

Sign Up & Start Saving Today!

 ANNUAL 
 MEETIN 

POSTPONED, 
members will  
be notified of  

rescheduled date.

Coloring Contest
KIDS AGE 12 & UNDER

Get $5 for every entry*

Essay Contest
TEENS AGE 13-17

Winners get up to $100*

HEY KIDS!
Download The Contest Materials On Our Website

CREDIT UNION YOUTH MONTH
CELEBRATIN

EXTENDED THRU APRIL

*	 Offer valid on auto loans opened March 1–April 30, 2020. Gas card for $50 will be given for auto loans from $5,000 to $9,999. Gas card for $100 will be given for auto loans over $10,000. 
Not valid for existing Greensboro Municipal Federal Credit Union auto loans. Award to be distributed after first loan payment is made. The credit union reserves the right to change or end 
promotion at any time. See credit union for full details. Federally insured by NCUA.

GET UP TO

$100
FOR GAS

WITH A NEW OR
REFINANCED AUTO
LOAN THRU APRIL*!


